

## MSA Meeting

Monday, January 12, 2026

- 1 - Presidente Steve Warner called the meeting to order at 5:33 pm. Members present: Steve Warner (President), Laura Currie (Vice President), Jason Gehoski (Treasurer), Jesse Stewart (Commissioner), Jason Harper (UIC), Jeremy Eastman (Member At-Large), John McPeak (Member At Large). Guests: Helen (P&R Employee), Brian Patrick, Clayton Goethals, John Roberts, Gabe Gransden. Gehoski volunteered to take minutes.
- 2 - Public Comment: None
- 3 - Minutes: The November minutes were tabled again for Laura Currie to look over her notes to see if they are correct. The December minutes were approved (7-0) with a motion by Currie, seconded by Harper.
- 4 - Treasurer Report: Gehoski gave the final report for 2025. The MSA has \$89,608.34 cash on hand. All documents have been sent to AH&P for tax review. The report was approved (7-0-1) with a motion by Haper, seconded by Currie. Gehoski abstained from voting.
- 5 - UIC Report: Harper stated that the first meeting is February 4<sup>th</sup> and that registration is now open.
- 6 - Protest Committee: An eligibility protest was brought back to the attention of the board. It was tabled to do more research.
- 7 - Old Business: Gehoski said that Chuck Birch will run bat testing next season. Haper stated that Greg Roan was interested in helping too. Gehoski will send Chuck Greg's information.
- 8 - New Business:
  - Midland Parks & Recreation: Steve indicated that the city has split the Parks and Public Works departments. Marcie Post is the P&R Director. Kevin Wing is the P&R Manager. Jesse Stewart is the P&R Coordinator.
  - Fees: Warner went over the new fee structure from the city. Warner and Gehoski met with Post, Wing & Stewart for a presentation of the new city fee structure. After discussion Gehoski motioned to table a MSA fee structure, seconded by Stewart. This passed unanimously.
- 9 - Public Comment:
  - Patrick asked about a sponsorship program. It could assist in covering fees for younger players/teams. Stewart mentioned that the system is already in place. Warner discussed the main problems of banner maintenance and placement. Anyone interested in the sponsorship program should contact Stewart.
  - Patrick also brought up a concern about an open class pitcher in the MFP league. Warner stated that a by-law could be submitted to limit participation.
- 10 - Next Meeting: The next meeting will be Monday, February 9, 2026.
- 11 - Warner adjourned the meeting at 6:56 pm.